
 
 
 
28 March 2017 
 
Media Invitation 
 
Chief Justice Mogoeng Mogoeng to outline Judiciary programme for the year 
 
Members of the media are invited to the Heads of Superior Courts Meeting, in which Chief 
Justice Mogoeng Mogoeng will outline the Judiciary programme for the year. The Chief Justice 
will also provide a comment regarding the recent burglary at the Office of the Chief Justice’s 
National Office in Midrand. 
 
The Heads of the Superior Courts meet three times a year to discuss matters concerning the 
Judiciary, the effective and efficient administration of the Courts and delivery of access to 
Justice to all South Africans. 
 
The meeting will commence with an open session in which the Chief Justice will give the 
keynote address and thereafter take questions from members of the media. 
 
Members of the media are invited to the open session of on the meeting, scheduled as follows: 
 
Date:  31 March 2017 
Time: 13h00 
Place: Office of the Chief Justice National Office - 188, 14TH Road, Midrand 
 
Media RSVPs may be sent to Ms Lusanda Ntuli at LNtuli@judiciary.org.za by 30 March 2017, 
10h00. 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to:  
Mr Nathi Mncube 
Chief Director: Court Administration 
Spokesperson of the RSA Judiciary 
T: 0104932500 C: 0848148364 E: NMncube@judiciary.org.za 
 
Ends. 
 
Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice  
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